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CIRCULAR 

 

DAVPS/AV-IV/CIR/25-26/10              Date: 17.5.2025 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Greetings! 

 

This is to inform you that the school will remain closed for Summer Break from 21st 

May 2025 (Wednesday) to 30th June 2025 (Monday). The school will reopen on 1st July 

2025 (Tuesday) with regular school timings. 

 

To ensure a productive and joyful break, kindly take note of the following instructions: 

 

General Instructions for Students: 

 

• Utilize the holidays to refresh and recharge yourself. Devote some time each day 

to reading books and newspapers. 

 

• Practice speaking in English to improve your communication skills. 

 

• Follow a healthy routine—eat nutritious food and stay hydrated. 

 

• Avoid excessive screen time and engage in indoor games, hobbies, or creative 

activities. 

 

• Spend quality time with family and help with simple household tasks. 

 

• Ensure personal hygiene and safety at all times. Plant fruit-bearing trees and 

nurture them. Let this vacation be a step towards a greener and healthier planet. 

 

Holiday Homework: 

 

Subject-wise Holiday Homework has been uploaded on the school website 

(www.davashokvihar.in) under the "Holiday Homework" section. 

 

Students are advised to complete the homework regularly and submit it on the first day of 

school after the break. 

 

We wish all our students a safe, happy, and enriching summer vacation! 

Warm regards, 

 

Mrs. Kusum Bhardwaj 

Principal  


